Date: 11.12.2010
Dear Professor Minwer Al- Mheid

Assalamu Alaykom,

I give my heartfelt support to the Draft Resolution entitled “The world Interfaith Harmony week” Presented by HRH prince Ghazi bin Mohammed to the United Nations General Assembly by the proposal of HM King Abdullah.

Islam is a universal religion, so ıt can enter into debates with all kinds of religion, faith and sects. As a matter of fact, the world has already become smaller, and the people who belong to different religions and ideologies have begun to gather and live together due to various reasens. 

Youfrs sincerely
                                                                                                              Ali ÖZEK 

